
Measures against COVID-19 
 
In light of the impact of COVID-19, we have decided not to require scores for the 
Essay/Writing component of SAT/ACT for PEARL applications for the September 
2021 entry. SAT/ACT scores are still required, but their Essay/Writing part is now 
optional.  
 
If you have already taken an Essay/Writing test but would like to have the result 
not considered in the review of your application, you may indicate this by leaving 
the section for score for the Essay/Writing component of SAT/ACT blank. 
 


